Simple Email Reporting Suspected Identity Theft Related Inquiry

Subject: Unauthorized Credit Inquiry - Identity Theft Concern

Dear Credit Bureau Security Team,

I recently discovered an unauthorized hard inquiry on my credit report that I believe may be related to identity theft.

Inquiry Details:

- Company: [Company Name]
- Date: [Date of Inquiry]
- Credit Bureau: [Bureau Name]

I did not authorize this inquiry and have never done business with this company. I am concerned that someone may have attempted to open credit in my name.

I have already filed a police report (Report #[Number]) and placed a fraud alert on my credit file.

Please investigate and remove this unauthorized inquiry immediately.

I have attached a copy of the police report and my identification for your review.

Please confirm receipt of this dispute and the removal of this inquiry.

Thank you,

[Your Name]

[Contact Information]

[Date]

Get more templates here:

https://www.lettersandtemplates.com/letters/unauthorized-credit-inquiry-letter